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- The footprint of the new building has been completed except for the Child Care Program. 
The footprint for the Child Care Program will be completed prior the next SDMC 
Meeting.  

- Location of electrical outlets were determined in previous MUD Meetings. 

- Drew will complete a walk through of each CTE Program to determine what equipment 
will be transferred to the new building. Drew will provide Principal McAlpine an ETA 
for walk through. 

- A furnished list will be emailed to Principal McAlpine listing the equipment that will be 
purchased for each CTE Program through bond money.  

- A CTE Meeting will be scheduled for next Wednesday/Friday so that CTE Teachers can 
review the furnished list sent from Drew to determine what existing items can be 
transferred to the new building.  

- The Cosmetology Lab will include modifications Ms. F. Lewis made during previous 
SDMC Meetings including water for the pedicure bowls. 

- The following funds remain in the Title 1 Account: $100.00 for supplies and $1100 
which can be spent on tutoring. 

- Principal McAlpine will ask for 2.1 million dollars to fund the school for next school year 
based on 150 students. The money being requested is the same amount that was requested 
for the 2017-2018 school year. 

- Proposal school times for 2018-2019 are (8:40am – 4:00pm). CTE Teachers conference 
periods will be at the end of the day during advocacy period. 

- Balfour will be visiting Jordan High School on 2-27-18 for cap/gown orders. 

- Jordan High School graduation date will take place on 6-3-18 at 1pm. 



- CAO will visit Jordan High School on 2-23-18 in the morning which allows each CTE 
Teacher to display their latest projects.  

- Jordan High School will implement a new program called Public Policy Program to 
honor Barbara Jordan legacy. 

- 45 students have not completed their FAFSA application and will be called out of classes 
on 2-22-18 to do so. 


